
SCHOOL HEALTH ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES  

Thursday, December 7, 2023   

11:30 a.m.  

 

Welcome/Introductions 

Ms. Maria Juarez, current SHAC President, welcomed the meeting members in attendance.  The meeting was 

recorded for future use.  A delicious lunch was served, and Ms. Aurora Hurtado offered a blessing. The 

meeting presentations were on Epilepsy, Seizure education and fire prevention.  

 

New Business 

Dr. Mechelle Epps, Assistant Superintendent of Student Support Services, noted Legacy Clinic’s dental 

services clinic had 

https://www.eftx.org/epilepsy-education-programs/


https://www.eftx.org/epilepsy-education-programs/

